
Holiday Adornment Regulations for Rental 

Properties 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the holiday season, we would like to 

remind you of our regulations regarding holiday adornments in your rental property. 

Regulations Overview: 

• All holiday decorations must be safe and not pose a fire hazard. 

• Lighting should be checked for safety and should not overload electrical circuits. 

• Decorations should not be affixed to the walls, ceilings, or fixtures without prior 

approval. 

• Please ensure all outdoor decorations are securely installed and do not disturb 

neighboring properties. 

If you wish to decorate your property for the holidays, please submit a request for approval using 

the attached form by [insert date]. We appreciate your cooperation in making this season 

enjoyable and safe for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention to these guidelines. Wishing you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


